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20th May 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that our Year 6 pupils will be going on a school trip to Valentines Park in 
Ilford on Wednesday 4th June. 
 
The children will leave school at 9:30am and return by 3:00pm. This trip will be a wonderful opportunity for 
them to enjoy the natural surroundings, explore the park and take part in fun activities - including a visit to 
the shop. There is currently a funfair at the park, and if time allows, we will give the children the chance to 
enjoy it as well. The park also has an outdoor gym, which the children will have supervised access to during 
the visit. 
 
All children will need to bring a packed lunch. Please ensure it does not include fizzy drinks, nuts, sweets, or 
chocolate. If your child is entitled to free school meals, a school packed lunch will be provided 
automatically. 
 
Children should come to school in their school uniform and wear sensible footwear/trainers, suitable for 
walking. Please also ensure your child brings a rainproof coat or jacket in case of wet weather. 
 
Pupils may bring up to £10 spending money if they would like to buy something from the shop or funfair. 
Please note that children will be responsible for their own money throughout the day. 
 
If you have any questions, please speak to your child’s class teacher. 
 
Kind regards, 
The Year 6 Team 


